
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, superintendent 
 
Re: Appointment of KASB Governmental Relations Network Representative 
 
Date: July 7, 2016 
 
 
Each school board is requested to appoint one member to serve on the Kansas 
Association of School Boards' (KASB) Governmental Relations Network (GRN). The 
purpose of the GRN is to increase school board contact with local legislators. GRN 
members receive the KASB Governmental Relations Bulletin, background papers on 
key issues, and alert notices when fast response is needed on legislative action. 
 
Traditionally, the board president has served in that position; therefore, administration 
recommends that the board appoint Marcel Harmon as the KASB Governmental 
Relations Network Representative for the 2016-2017 school year. 
 


